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Message:

Bollinger Shipyards (Mr. Bill Dicken) has spoken with the Public Safety of Homeland Security Bureau (Mr.
Brian Marenco) concerning the use of public safety band frequencies, and it is Bollinger's understanding
that the Bureau desires Bollinger not to test the specific frequencies listed in Bollinger's test plan as the
frequencies are specific to local law enforcement, but testing within the Public safety frequency band will
be allowed. Bollinger has agreed not to test the specific frequencies and is awaiting license approval
detailing the specific public safety frequencies to be removed from Bollinger Shipyards test plan.


